
Hi Denise:  

 

I'd like to offer my opinion on the proposed gun control changes to the 

Burlington City Charter.  

 

As you know, they conflict directly with state statute that proscribes 

municipalities from regulating the possession of firearms. This statutory 

protection is there for a good reason, and these charter changes are intended as 

an attack on that protection.  

 

As such, they are of concern not just to Burlingtonians, but to all Vermonters.  

 

This is to register my opposition in the strongest possible terms to H.566, 567, 

and 568. 

 

Respectfully: 

 

Eddie Garcia 

 

145 Webster St.  

 

St. Johsnbury, VT 05819 

 

748-6715  

 

 

 

 


